
 

 
June 5, 2018 

 

 

Via Email: Tracie.Ethington@coastalalabama.edu 

Ms. Tracie Ethington 

Coastal Alabama Community College 

Center for Professional Development 

 

RE: WOIA Approval for the Coastal Alabama Community College Water/Wastewater 

Management Program 

 

Dear Ms. Ethington: 

 

The Baldwin County Commission, during its regularly scheduled meeting held on June 5, 2018, 

approved me as Chairman to execute this letter of support to the Coastal Alabama Community College to 

obtain Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA) approval for its Water/Wastewater 

Management Program.   

 

This approval would benefit job seekers as well as businesses and government entities in the area, 

serving the community as a whole by assisting job seekers access employment, education, training, and 

support services to succeed in the labor market and to match employers with the skilled workers they 

need to be competitive. 

 

The Baldwin County Commission strongly supports the Coastal Alabama Community College’s 

efforts to obtain WIOA approval for its Water/Wastewater Management Program.   

 

 If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at (251) 

937-0395 or Ron Cink, County Administrator/Budget Director, at (251) 580-2550. 

  

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      FRANK BURT, JR., Chairman 

      Baldwin County Commission 

 

FB/met Item _____ 

 

cc: Ron Cink 

 Joey Nunnally 

 Ricky Rhodes – via email: rrhodes@sarpc.org 
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